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                                 STEM/CURRICULUM NIGHT  
Due to the snow days, we have rescheduled our STEM/Curriculum Night for this 
Monday, February 24th from 4:00-6:00 p.m.  Parents will visit classrooms from 4:00-
4:50 p.m. to engage with teachers teaching a sample lesson to help prepare parents for 
TCAP.  Parents will be able to receive sample TCAP questions, homework tips, and 
how to support your child at home. Parents will transition to the cafeteria at 4:50 p.m. 
to prepare for STEM Night where parents/students will be able to view the students’ 
Science projects and play Science and Math games. 
 

AFTERSCHOOL TUTORING WILL BE CANCELLED FOR MONDAY. 
 
 
 
         
 

 
IS YOUR CHILD COMPLETING A MINIMUM OF (2) IREADY  
LESSONS A WEEK FOR ELA & MATH TO HELP WITH 
IMPROVING NON-MASTERED SKILLS??? IREADY LESSONS 
WILL HELP PREPARE YOUR CHILD FOR TCAP!!! 

INTERNATIONAL STUDIES PROJECT DUE MARCH 7TH   
International Projects Q3 were sent home inside Tuesday Folders tomorrow- January 
28, 2025. Each project MUST be accompanied with a writing portion to receive the 
total points for grade. International Studies Projects usually will count for 3 grades 
(ELA for Writing, Social Studies for Project and Assessment). Any project turned in 

after Friday, March 7, 2025, will be considered late. Ten points will be taken off 
the first day it is late, and another ten points will be removed from the final 
grade if it is late a second day.  Please reach out to your student's teacher or Mrs. 
Branch with any questions or concerns (allenrodgerskr@scsk12.org).   
We encourage students to work on their projects daily to meet the deadline. 

mailto:allenrodgerskr@scsk12.org


OPTIONAL RENEWAL 
If your child is already in the Optional program, you MUST renew their Optional 
application in Powerschool each year.  The Optional Renewal Process is open 
now.  Please view the attached form to follow the process to complete your Renewal 
Application. This application is not for Choice Transfer students.  It is only for 
students who tested and were accepted to be placed in the Optional classes. Again, 
you MUST complete the Renewal Application for your child to remain in the Optional 
Program/Class for next school year.  Check your email for the step guide.   
 
RETURNING GENERAL CHOICE TRANSFER STUDENTS DO NOT HAVE TO RENEW 
EACH YEAR; ONLY THE OPTIONAL STUDENTS. HOWEVER, IF YOU HAVE A 

CHILD ENTERING KINDERGARTEN, YOU MUST COMPLETE THE GENERAL 
CHOICE TRANSFER. 
 
CHOICE TRANSFER STUDENTS WILL RECEIVE A STATUS UPDATE LETTER 
CONCERING ATTENDNACE IN THEIR TUESDAY FOLDER THIS WEEK.  IF YOUR 
CHILD IS ON A GENERAL CHOICE TRANSFER, STUDENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED 
TO EXCEED (15) ABSENCES/TARDIES OR THE CHOICE TRANSFER MAY BE 
RESCINDED FOR NEXT SCHOOL YEAR. WE WANT TO SEE ALL OF OUR 
STUDENTS RETURN! 
 
 

                                       IMPORTANT DATES   
STEM/Curriculum Night    Monday, February 24th 4:00-6:00 P.M. 

Fabulous February/Black History Program  Tuesday, February 25th @ 8:35 A.M. 


